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Comments: My family and I are very concerned about the proposed gravel pit. Our main concerns are the

proximity of the pit to our home and neighborhood being less than a mile. 

The likely high levels and exposure of many particulates and toxins to our family is troubling. 

Also, the added large truck traffic poses a threat to the safety of our kids and drivers alike. 

 


